
 

 

 

To:         Joe Trueblood, Utility Superintendent 

From:     Dave McMillan, Distribution Supervisor 

Subject:   River Crossing- West Side Piping 

 
The Sheboygan Water Utility has allocated funding in the 2025 budget for a water main river crossing project. This 
project is being coordinated in conjunction with a City of Sheboygan development initiative located on the west side of 
the river. 
 
Progress on the project has been delayed due to pending easement acquisition on the east side of the river. In order to 
avoid further delays to the city’s development schedule, the Water Utility and the City’s Department of Public Works 
have collaborated to secure pricing for a portion of the water main installation—specifically the portion of the project 
located on the west side of the river—and include this work in the City’s construction contract. 
 
Under this arrangement, the City will issue a change order to its contract and subsequently invoice the Water Utility for 
the water main materials and associated work. Vinton Construction, the City’s contractor, has provided the following 
pricing for the west side water main components: 
 

 


